
 

 

 

 

 

Dear colleagues, 

We are pleased to invite you to the "BeCELS 2025: Belgrade Conference for Early-Career 
Life Scientists", part of the ZeNCure project, which will take place on September 5, 2025, at 
the Institute of Molecular Genetics and Genetic Engineering (IMGGE). The event is reserved 
for doctoral candidates and early-career researchers. Participation is free. 

This conference is all about learning, sharing, and connecting—not about having "perfect" or 
complete research. 

This is your chance to:​
 

●​ Practice presenting your work (even preliminary results or parts of a project) in a 
supportive environment. 

●​ Improve your soft skills through oral or poster presentations. 
●​ Mingle with peers and get feedback from experienced researchers. 

The conference is designed to be informal and encouraging—no pressure, just a great 
opportunity to grow. Spaces are limited, so don’t hesitate to apply! 

The conference will be conducted in English, and a preliminary program is included for your 
reference. We kindly ask interested individuals to submit their abstracts by August 1st via the 
following link: https://forms.gle/2zBQ2RS8sxHMuAGk8​
Please use the abstract template provided in the email attachment. 

The accepted abstracts will be published in an online abstract book. 

In case of technical issues during abstract submission, please contact the organizing 
committee at: zencure@imgge.bg.ac.rs 

We eagerly anticipate your involvement and the opportunity to share ideas. 

  

The ZeNCure team,​
Institute of Molecular Genetics and Genetic Engineering,​
University of Belgrade 
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